
 

 

 

 

 

June 14, 2017 

 

 

Debra Russell 

Business Coach for the Arts and 

Entertainment Industry including 

Professional Athletes 

Certified Results Coach 

Certified NLP and Hypnosis Practitioner 

 

 

Dear Debra: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation indicating our strong support 

for your commitment to, and participation in, our recent Entrepreneurship Bootcamp for 

Veterans with Disabilities (EBV) program.  

 

Your subject matter on Time Management was absolutely essential to our program curriculum.  

While this is a personal hot-button of mine, we have struggled to find a speaker that can deliver 

the content with passion and experience.  Fortunately for us – we found you! 

 

Your combination of style and content was perfect.  Based on our personal experience at the 

session, coupled with the student survey results (9+ out of 10), we know we struck a nerve and 

attacked this much needed discipline.  

 

As we plan on our next Cohort (VEJ - Fall 2017), we hope you will be available to join us again. 

Many thanks for a job well done, and for your gracious support for our program and our 

veterans. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ralph W. Galati 

Director, Office of Veterans Services 

 

 

 


